
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its facilities, programs and 
services for persons with disabilities.  The Council Briefing Center in the lower level of Spokane City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd., is wheelchair 
accessible and also is equipped with an infrared assistive listening system for persons with hearing loss.  Headsets may be checked out (upon 
presentation of picture I.D.) through the meeting organizer. Individuals requesting reasonable accommodations or further information may call, write, 
or email Human Resources at 509.625.6363, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or msteinolfson@spokanecity.org. Persons who are deaf 
or hard of hearing may contact Human Resources through the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours before the 
meeting date.    

 

 

Spokane Plan Commission  
Transportation Subcommittee Agenda 

 

Meeting Scheduled for November 6, 2018 
At 9:00 AM 

City Council Briefing Center 

T I M E S   G I V E N   A R E   A N   E S T I M A T E   A N D   A R E   S U B J E C T   TO    C H A N G E 

 Public Comment Period: 

3 minutes each Citizens are invited to address the Subcommittee on any topic not on the agenda 

 Briefing Session: 

  9:00 - 9:20 

1) Approval of the October 9, 2018 Meeting Minutes 

2) Chair Report 

3) Secretary Report 

4) Council Liaison Report 

5) Stakeholder Report 

 

John Dietzman 

Louis Meuler 

Lori Kinnear 

 

 Workshops: 

  9:20 - 10:30 

 

Street Standards Update - Continued 

 

 

Brandon Blankenagel  

 Adjournment: 

Next Plan Commission Transportation Subcommittee is scheduled for December 4, 2018  

 

 
 
The password for City of Spokane Guest Wireless access has been changed: 
 

Username: COS Guest 
Password: 7kj2u4GE 

mailto:msteinolfson@spokanecity.org
http://sharepoint.spokanecity.org/
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Spokane PC Transportation Sub-Committee 
October 9, 2018 
Meeting Minutes:  Meeting called to order at 9:04 am 
 

Attendance: 

 Subcommittee Members Present: Charles Hansen, John Dietzman, Kitty Klitzke, Lori Kinnear, 
Mike Tresidder, Paul Kropp, Raychel Callary, Rhonda Young, Todd Beyreuther, Dennis Morford 

 Subcommittee Members Not Present: Charlene Kay, Eve Nelson, Heleen Dewey, Joe Tortorelli, 
John Van Sant 

 Staff Members Present: Louis Meuler, Katherine Miller, Brandon Blankenagel, Kim Richards 

Public Comment:  

 None  

Briefing Session:  

1. Approval of Minutes from April 10, 2018 – amend to note that Kitty Klitzke was in attendance. 
Motion to approve made by Paul, seconded by John, approved unanimously. 

2. Chair Report- John Dietzman  

Introduction of new member, Dennis Morford. Impact Fee hearing before the Plan Commission has  

been delayed. 

3. Secretary Report – Louis Meuler 

Next Monday, October 15, there will be a public meeting at the Northeast Community Center 

regarding the North South Corridor (NSC) project. 

4. Council Liaison Report – Lori Kinnear 

At the City Council meeting on October 8 there was a forum on mental health awareness. A Property 

Crimes Initiative task force is being assembled to provide awareness and education to the community 

to help citizens avoid becoming a victim of property crimes. Lori will be the recipient of the Spokane 

Preservation Advocates Advocacy Award for her work with Historic Preservation. The Pedestrian, 

Traffic & Transportation (PeTT) committee is looking at ways to slow traffic around parks for safety. 

The Lime Bike pilot program has been popular, however, issues have been identified and need 

addressed. 

5. Stakeholder Reports 

o The Bicycle Advisory Board is renewing the City’s Bicycle Community application. 

o Oddly shaped curb cuts and roundabouts cause challenges for those with vision loss to 

cross the street because of the lack of parallel traffic. 

o Spokane County recently had a meeting of the Plan Commission and they are looking at 

changes to the County Connectivity Ordinance.  

o WSDOT wants to put the sidewalk on Wellesley on the north side instead of the south 

side as originally planned – this can potentially cause safety issues for pedestrians. 

o STA is working on the 2019 service change which is focused on the south hill. 

 

6. Workshops/Presentations:  

      Street Standards Update – Brandon Blankenagel, City of Spokane Integrated Capital Management 

 Presentation given. 

 Questions asked and answered. 

 

Next PCTS meeting is scheduled for November 6, 2018 .   

Meeting Adjourned at 10:40 am.  


